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Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is hard to believe that it is already Week 6. Our commitment to          
Academic excellence remains a priority, with students demonstrating 
commendable progress and a strong commitment to learning in recent 
Check-In assessments for reading and numeracy. Looking ahead, we 
have many exciting events planned between now and the end of the 
year, and we appreciate the ongoing support from our involved and 
dedicated parents. Thank you for being an integral part of our thriving 
school community. 

Halloween Baking Sale  

Thank you to our wonderful P & C for organising the         
Halloween Bake sale. It was great to see so many  
wonderful treats on offer. Thank you to all of the parents 
who donated some items.  

Are you moving elsewhere for 2024?  

We are beginning to plan for 2024 classes. In order 
for us to be up-to-date with enrolments and staffing, 
we ask that families with students in Kindergarten to 
Year 5 who already know they will not be returning 
in 2024 to inform the school via phone call, note or 
email as soon as possible. 

Commemorating Remembrance Day – Friday 11th November  
On Friday our students and staff commemorated Remembrance            
Day by participating in Remembrance Day activities. 
At the 11th hour on the 11th day of the 11th month, 
our school honoured those who are serving, those 
who have served and those who have fallen with a 
minute’s silence.  
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Year 5 - Selective High School Applications 2024 

Applications for entry to a selective high school in Year 

7 in 2024 are now open. The applications opened on 

9
th
 October, 2023 and close on 20

th
 November 2023 at 

11:59pm. 

The Selective High School Placement Test will be held on Thursday  

9
th
 May, 2023.  

More information can be found here ->                                                 
https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/  

Cabramatta High School – Peace Day  

Our Year 6 School Leaders and SRC students attended Peace Day      
at Cabramatta High School last week. Our Vietnamese dancers also 
performed at the school! This is an important event celebrating peace 
and cultural diversity. Our students were excited to meet the 2023       
winner of the Sydney Peace Prize, Nazanin Boniadi. Thank you         
Miss Tu for taking our students and to Miss An for supporting our         
Vietnamese dancers.  

https://shsoc.education.nsw.gov.au/
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Fairfield Network – High Potential, Gifted Students Showcase  

Last week,two of our students from Year 4, Leo and Lucas Wang Fu 
performed at Canley Vale Public School along with other students 
who have a high potential or are gifted in an area. It was a wonderful        
opportunity to see so many talented students in Fairfield. If your child 
has a special talent please make sure you let us know! Thank you to 
Miss Phan for supporting our students.   

Highly Accomplished Teacher  

Congratulations to our very own Mrs An Ngo who 
achieved her highly accomplished accreditation. 
Mrs An Ngo was recognised for her outstanding 
teaching practices in Vietnamese and a few weeks 
ago she received her medal. We are very proud of 
you! It is an honour to have a highly accomplished 
teacher at our school.  

Public Speaking Finals  

Congratulations to our finalists in the Public Speaking competition. 
Congratulations to Mia for winning in the Early Stage 1 category and 
Lucas for being Highly Commended in Stage 2.  
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Kindergarten and Preschool 2024 Enrolments  

We would like to start welcoming any enrolments into Kindergarten       
or Preschool for 2024. If your child turns 5 before 31st July 2024, you 
are able to request an enrolment application from the school office     
for Kindergarten. All families within our school intake area will be        
accepted, provided all documentation is submitted. Families can also 
complete their initial enrolment application online via our school         
website at https://lansvale-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

If your child does not live within our intake area, visit out-of-area 
enrolment. Out-of-area enrolment procedures are subject to the 
Department’s enrolment policy. 

Children attending our preschool this 
year will still need to follow the same 
enrolment procedures if they wish to 
enrol at Lansvale Public School.  

Sentral – Parent Portal  

Have you downloaded the new Parent Portal  

Application? Over the next few weeks, we will be 

moving to our new application and encourage all 

parents to sign up as soon as possible. If you 

need any assistance, please contact the school office.  

In Semester 2, student academic reports will be published electronically 

via the Parent Portal, therefore, it is imperative that every family member 

joins our new application.  

 

 

 

https://lansvale-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder/index
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=5220
https://ooa.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/?schoolCode=5220
https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/pd-2002-0006
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Principal’s Message...continued  

 

Take a look at some of our events over the next few weeks! 

When What is on? 
Term 4, Week 6 

Tuesday 14th November Cabramatta HS extension Mathematics Program 

Tuesday 14th November P & C meeting + Parent workshop (Car seat          
fitting) 

Thursday 16th November Multicultural Day 

Friday 17th November School Leaders at Peace Day walk with Mrs Tu 

Friday 17th November PSSA Season 3 

Term 4, Week 7 
Monday 20th November Year 5 Selective High School Applications close 

Tuesday 21st November Kindergarten Calmsley Farm excursion 

Tuesday 21st November Cabramatta HS extension Mathematics Program 

Wednesday                    
22nd November 

Year 5 School Leader Speeches – 2024 

Thursday                       
23rd November 

Lansvale PS Problem Busters visiting Como PS 

Friday 24th November PSSA Season 3 

Term 4, Week 8 
Monday 27th November Presentation Day 

Tuesday 28th November High School Orientation 

Tuesday 28th November Cabramatta HS extension Mathematics Program 

Tuesday 28th November Kindergarten 2024 Parent Information Session 

Friday 1st December PSSA Season 3 

Friday 1st December Thank You Morning Tea – P & C & Volunteers 

Term 4, Week 9 
Monday 4th December Preschool orientation 

Tuesday 5th December Preschool Christmas Concert 

Tuesday 5th December Cabramatta HS extension Mathematics Program 

Wednesday                    
6th December 

Fun Day 

Thursday 7th December Preschool Christmas Concert 

Friday 8th December Sports Presentation Day 

Term 4, Week 10 
Monday 11th December Diamond Party 

Tuesday 12th December Year 6 Farewell 

Tuesday 12th December Cabramatta HS extension Mathematics Program 
Wednesday                 
13

th
 December 

LEGENDS Party 

Friday 15th December Last day of school for 2024 

2024 
Term 1, Week 1 

Thursday 1st February 1st day of school for students in Years 1-6 

Thursday 1st February Best Start Kindergarten commences                        
(see individual time) 

Term 1, Week 2 

Wednesday 7th February 1st day of school for students in Kindergarten 
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Principal’s Message...continued 

Please ensure you save the date for some of 

our end of year celebrations. 

Monday 27
th
 November (week 8) –             

Presentation Day  

Tuesday 28
th
 November (week 8) –                   

High School Orientation 

Tuesday 5
th
 December (week 9) -              

Preschool Christmas Concert 1 

Wednesday 6
th
 December (week 9) –                 

Fun Day 

Thursday 7
th
 December (week 9) -             

Preschool Christmas Concert 2 

Friday 8
th
 December (week 9) –                      

Sports Presentation Day 

Tuesday 12
th
 December (week 10) –               

Year 6 Farewell 

Wednesday 13
th
 December (week 10) –             

Legends Party 

Friday 15
th
 December (week 10) – Last day 

Have a wonderful week,  

 

Mrs Laura Karam 

Principal  

 

Marvellous Moments with Mrs Karam  

This week I visited Preschool Birrung 2.  

 
Preschool Birrung 2 

Last week I visited Preschool Birrung 2 and enjoyed being part of their 
morning routine and playing outside exploring the environment. I was 
able to play in the mud kitchen and I enjoyed making a Giraffe puzzle. 
Preschool is always so much fun and the Preschool children showed 
me that they are growing up so quickly and almost ready for big 
school!  



Please RSVP by 08/08/2019 by telephone 9724 5252 

Deputy Principals’ Corner 

with Mrs. Goulton, Mrs. Chau & Mrs. Lu 

From Mrs Goulton 

Calmsley City Farm Excursion 

In Week 5, Mrs Fereday, Mrs To Diep and myself took a small group of students to 

Calmsley City Farm. The excursion was organised to provide a shared experience for 

the students to further engage with their Term 4 teaching and learning program. The 

tour of the farm and the experiences provided (milking a cow, tractor ride, petting the 

animals, dog show, sheep shearing and whip cracking) allowed the students to learn 

and practise their English language skills in context. The students were very proud and 

excited to share some of their writing that they composed the following week- they 

wrote descriptions about the sheep. They also used some real sheep's wool from the 

shearing show to recreate their own sheep. It was a highly valuable excursion, and we 

look forward to the rich work which will continue to come from the students. 



Please RSVP by 08/08/2019 by telephone 9724 5252 

Legends Party Reminder 

Planning for the Legends Party is well underway. This year’s Legends Party is on 

Wednesday 13th December (Week 10). There will be lots of fun to be had on the        

obstacle courses! 

Kindergarten students need 3 Legends Awards (15 Lansvale Learners) 

Years 1-6 students need 4 Legends Awards (20 Lansvale Learners) 

Invitations for the Legends party will be sent out in Week 8. Keep working hard to get 

your Lansvale Learners! 

Learning with Mrs Lu  

I got the chance to visit 4 Noonuccal 

this week and they learnt about what 

timelines were and how to interpret it. 

Most could see that it related to a 

number line but had increments which 

showed time. There were some keen 

soccer fans who were interested in 

Christiano Ronaldo’s timeline! 

The students also did a fantastic job  

of rounding numbers to the nearest 

thousand and tens of thousands and 

explaining their method. As always, 

we try to incorporate problem solving 

in our Maths lessons as well.  

Keep up the great work 4 Noonuccal! 



From Mrs Chau 

Maths with Mrs Chau 

I had the pleasure of visiting 2 Windjana during one of their math lessons, where             

they were deeply engaged in learning about fractions. The students were actively         

engaged, demonstrating a solid understanding of the concept. I loved seeing how 

Miss Wen differentiated the work for her students’ varying abilities. The students were  

so proud of how hard they had been trying find the fractions of various numbers.  

Some students were learning 1/12 of whole numbers!! Amazing! 
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